
Hopkinton Recreation Department Meeting  
March 23, 2021 
Attending: Louise, Paula, Mark, Jim, Paul and Ann 
Guests: Florence, Gabriel and Josephine 
 
Old Business:  It was agreed that we would work with 
the library next year on a Snowman Contest. Louise will 
write thank you notes to Dottie and Bryan for the use of 
their wagon for the Easter drive by. We agreed to advertise  
the event more next year.  
The minutes from February 23rd meeting were approved. 
 
New Business:  Paula and Louise met with the Chamber 
The Chamber has the funds to do a firework display for the 
Fourth of July. They will meet with the Chiefs to discuss the 
Logistics. The committee would be interested in partnering  
with them in 2022 for this event.  There was discussion about 
a parade with floats. We will partner with them for future  
events. Louise mentioned that the Barn Committee wrote a 
grant proposal to preserve the barn. This means that all groups  
will need to clean up their areas. The inspectors will be  pre- 
viewing it.   
Next meeting will be April 27,2021 
Adjourned at 8:00pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Ann Miller 
 
 


